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August 22, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-84305

Mr. John T, Collins, Regional Administrator
Region IV

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

611 Ryan Plaza Drive

Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas /6011
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2420 W. 26th Avenue, Suite 100D Cenver, CO 80211

Attention: Eric Johnson
SUBJECT: "Request for Visit" (NRC-277) Form
Dear Mr. Collins:

Mr. David Aiberstein, an employee of GA Technologies Inc., has
been requested to participate as a member of Fort St. Vrain Nuclear
Facility Safety Committee. One of the responsibilities of the NFSC
is the review of safeguards and confidential material.

Mr. Alberstein has a need-to-know in his new duties, and
forwarded with this letter is the appropriate "Request for Visit"
(NRC-277) form.

We would appreciate your processing the attached form. If you
have any questions, please call Mr. J.R. Reesy on (303) 571-8406.

Ver ' truly yours,
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D. W. Warembourg, Manager
Nuclear Engineering Division
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